Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Grant Coordinators of the Beautification Grant Program of the Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: October 15, 2024, 2:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m., EST
PLACE: Virtual meeting via GoTo Meeting Conference Call
If needed, GoTo application may be downloaded from https://meet.goto.com/install
Join from your computer, tablet or smartphone. https://meet.goto.com/182413605
Dial in using a phone. United States: +1(571)317-3122 Access Code: 182-413-605
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Beautification Grant Program offered by the FDOT to discuss the 2024-2025 Beautification Grant. All submitted applications will be reviewed with an opportunity for grant coordinators to discuss. If you have Questions regarding the meeting please contact Dean Stoddart.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Dean Stoddart, PLA., Florida Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee St., MS 40, Tallahassee, FL 32399, dean.stoddart@dot.state.fl.us, (850)414-4561.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Dean Stoddart. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Dean Stoddart, PLA., Florida Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee St., MS 40, Tallahassee, FL 32399, dean.stoddart@dot.state.fl.us, (850)414-4561.
